
 

 

National Sunday service with Michael Balcomb in London - 19th November 2017 
 
Matthew Huish 
October 26, 2017 
 

 
 

The Europe & Middle East Regional Director for all Cheon Il Guk organisations will meet the UK 

members formally in a talk in Central London, with the location to be confirmed. 

 

We are looking into renting a venue in London with seating capacity of around 400+, with a few extra 

rooms for child care, etc. 

 

Dr. Michael & Fumiko Balcomb want to invite all members from the UK to come to this occasion. 

 

Date is Sunday the 19th November 2017 

 

Time: To Be Announced 

 

Venue: To Be Announced 

 

 

 

 

 

 


